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Date: Thursday, April 21st, 2025 Time: 2:00 

Subject:  COMMUNICATION NO: 1 Document No: 3.1 

From: The CLERK OF THE COURSE   

To: All Competitors / Crew Members   

No. of pages: 1 Attachments: 0 

 

Welcome to Rally Jameel 2025! 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Team, we are excited to welcome you to the 4th edition of the rally. We hope you are 

ready for an unforgettable experience! 

 

A couple of things to keep in mind: 

 

• Tuesday, April 22nd  

When departing the service park and proceeding towards the holding area at the Royal Tombs of Petra, 

please ensure you do not exceed a speed of 10 km/h upon entering the historical site. 

All teams are required to follow the instructions of marshals and organizers present at the location to 

avoid causing any damage to the site. 

 

• Friday, April 25th  

Just a quick reminder: fuel stations, shops, and similar services will be closed during prayer times in 

Saudi Arabia, so make sure you are all set in advance (with fuel or anything else you might need for the 

day).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Aya Zakariya  

Clerk of the Course 
 


